| POLJICE

Nga Pirihimana O Aotearoa

New Zealand Police

Investigations Support: Upper North

482 Great South Road, Otahuhu, Auckland 1062
PO Box 22142, Otahuhu, Auckland 1640

8 August 2013

G. Christian
fyi-request-998-acd42a@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear G Christian,
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION
| refer to your email dated 15/07/2013 in which you requested:

“In the interest of public safety can | have a list of addresses going back to Jan 1
2008 that the NZ Police conducted raids on that were found to contain "P Labs" or
were used for the manufacture of Methanphetamine.

Broken down on the list the number of arrests that were made at the property at the
time or following the raid.

In the event that the property was found to contain a "P Lab" and then raided at
multiple dates, | would like the dates of those raids included as well.”

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that Police require an extension of time in
which to respond to your request, pursuant to section 15A(1)(b) of the Official
Information Act 1982, because consultations necessary to make a decision on the
request are such that a proper response to the request cannot reasonably be made
within the original time limit.

Police require until 26 August 2013 to provide a substantive response to your
request.

You have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsmen about this extension.

Yours sincerely,

Wachos

JDM Rinckes )
Detective Inspector
Investigations Support: Upper North _
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